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E LI 11F, 1340 ON YOUR DIAL 
1221 S. FIFTEENTH STREET 

CORVALLIS. OREGON 
TELEPHONE 3-3322 

March 12, 1952. 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
RFD #2, Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania. 

Dear Mr. Geary:. 

Your letter of December 11, 1951, which was misfiled in our 
office has just come to light.. 

We were very interested in the fact that yu-, picked up our 
station a November 12, 1951. A check of our log shows that 
this was during our monthly monitoring measurement check,, 
and our log further vu:rifies the reception you report from 1:38 
to 1:L.7 AM. 

Thank you for your letter --we are sorry for the delay in reply- 
ing. 

Cordially yours, 

" 
CWP/DTv1.T C. W. Peck 


